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2nd July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children  
 

Information about Year 6 Welcome evening Thursday 12th July 2018 4-30pm – 6-30pm 
 

Your child’s tutor is Mrs Lyle – 7BLY and the tutor base is H3  
 

We hope your son/daughter has enjoyed the day with us at Wadebridge School and feels secure 
about joining us in September.  During the day your child has spent time with their tutor and sampled 
several lessons to give them an idea of a typical school day. They will be doing other activities with 
our Partner Schools in tutor groups this week; a great opportunity to make some new friends from 
other schools. 
 

We would like to invite you and your child to our ‘Welcome Evening’ on Thursday 12th July.  Please 
come along at any time between 4-30pm and 6-30pm. This is an informal evening which aims to give 
you the chance to visit your child’s tutor base, introduce yourselves to the tutor, sort out Uniform 
and PE kit and speak to other key staff in school. 

The following are available to you between 4-30pm and 6-30pm: 
‘Wovina’ our school uniform suppliers will be available to try on and purchase uniform in the 6th form 
common room. 
 

PE kit will be available to order or purchase in the main hall. 
 

The tutor will be based in the tutor room along with some of the Year 9 buddies allocated to this 
tutor group.  There are parent booklets to collect and tutors will be able to answer any questions 
about our school. 
 

In the school library there are a variety of staff available; 
  Ms Hannah Leightley is one of our student support team. 
 Mrs Susi Delisle will be able to discuss pupil premium. 
 Mrs Latowski is our librarian. 

 

 There will be the opportunity to purchase a calculator and stationary set and details of this 
can be found with this pack of information.  

Chartwells our catering service provider will be demonstrating our school meals in the Senior Canteen 
(On the stage), and you will be able to see how the cashless catering system works too. The catering 
team will be happy to discuss any special diets on this evening. 
Mr L Bateman (Assistant Head/SENCO) will be available in his office just inside the 6th form 
building.  
 

Miss Yardley, Senior staff and the Key Stage team will be available by the school reception area. 
 

 

Staff and pupils will be able to assist you as you arrive at the front or rear entrances and parking is 
available at the rear of the school with overflow parking at the football club. 
 

We look forward to working with you and your family over the coming years. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Wolfendale  
(Transition Coordinator) 

Key Stage 3 team available in Hall/reception area 
Mr P Petchey (Key Stage 3 leader) Mrs A Cervi (Deputy Key Stage 3 leader) 

Ms K Roft (Assistant Head/KS3) with Diggy  
our School dog. 

Mrs J Wolfendale (Transition Coordinator) 


